
 
 
 
 
Stakeholders are requested to note that Ministry is in the process of 

prescribing the format of annual return required to be filed by the auditors 

under rule 5 of the National Financial Reporting Authority Rules, 2018. 

Accordingly, the stakeholders are requested to make such filings only after 

such format is made available. 

 
 


